ORIENTATION PROVED SUCCESSFULL

On August 29, the campus was
buzzing with new students. The
Student Council and the Orientation
committee welcomed the new fresh -
men in the morning and the after-
noon was spent in regestering. The
all day session of testing on Thurs-
day was climaxed with a tour of the
Twin Cities, a wiener roast, song
fest, and devotion at Minnehaha
Falls.

Friday found them finishing their
tests and then beginning orientation.
In the evening, the group went to
the PopConcertin the St. Paul aud-
itorium. A trip to Taylor's Falls

was Saturday's highlight.

The spiritual aspects of Concor-
dia were noted when on Sunday morn-
ing buses were provided for church
at St. Stephanus. After dinner.
they were taken to the State Fair
for che rest ot the day. A very
tired group of studentscame home ,
but after a night's rest were found
again on Monday morning back at
the orientation program.

After a week of meeting each
other and the campus, they were
ready to meet the returning prima
class.

Class Oificers and Student Council Elected

As everyone is aware, this is
election year, and so, once again
elections ha ve b een held on our
campus.

Student Body Officers are:

President: Luther Otto

Vice President:Harvey Kath

Secretary Joyce Nolte

Treasurer Vern Gundermann

Committee Chairmen:

Religious Activities:Ronald Laue

Social Activities :Charles Brehuer

Canteen and Stationery :

Harvey Kath

Building and Grounds:

Vern Gundermann

Qutside Activities: Carroll Nelson

Convocation: Lloyd Strelow
Prima Class Officers:

President; Charles Brehmer

Vice President: Lloyd Strelow

Secretary: Rosanne Koch

Treasurer: Hilbert Dorn

Student Council Representatives

Dave Bode

Carroll Nelson
Secunda Class Officers:

President: Dave Ruthenbeck

Vice President: Bob Peterson

Secretary: Yvonne Thom

Treasurer: mMargaret Eggers

Student Council Representatives:

Betty Dierks

Marion Witt

Senior Class Officers:
President: Dick Dorn
Vice President: Danny Bruch
Treasurer: David Pruess
Secretary: Paul Klemp
Student Council Representatives
Maurice Goldhammer
John Perling
Junior Class Officers:
President: Jim Bloeddel
Vice President: Fred Voigtmann
Treasurer: Bill Hoffmen
Secretary: Bruce Boraas
Student Council Representatives:
Jim Marquardt
Bill Grimm
Sophomore Class Officers:
President: Walter Brill
Vice President: Dave Hink
Treasurer: Herb Pinske
Secretary: Bill Menz
Student Council Depresentatives:
Bill Menz
Larry Brose
“reshmen Class Officers:
President: Dick Darowsky
Vice President: Robert Marquardt
Treasure: Dick Timm
Secretary: Jim Schlie
Student Council Representatives:
David Geotsch
Denny Schultz

THE NEW

LT
Left toright: Neoda Finke, Marion
Witt, and Sally Henkel .

Back row: Deanna Engelmann, and
Teddy Poehler.

The annual tryouts for cheer-
leaders were held in the Lutheran
Memorial Center on Wednesday
eveningat 8:00 p. m. They were
chosen on the basis of audience
applause and on their cheering
ability.

The lucky Freshmen girls are
Sally Henkel who hails from Fin-
layson; Marion Witt, Morrisown;
Teddy Poehler, St. Paul; Neoda
Finke, Minneapolis; Deanna En-
gelmann, St. Paul.

Retuming Prima cheerleaders
are Merle Terry, Marlys Gerike,
Edith Yaeger, and Yvoune Sten-
der. The new Sophomore cheer-
leader is Gloria Gerike.

Together, old and new, the
cheerleaders will be atbothHigh
School and College athletic events
tolead the student body in cheers.

Helpyour cheerladers helpyour
team!

SAB and AAA BEGIN

The Tri-A and 5.A.B. Literary
Society functions are now underway.
Throughtout the year the societies
hold various contests in dramatic
readings, jays, afterdinner speech
es, and poetry. Allcollege stud-
ents are urged to join one of the
societies.

Tri- A sponsored a mixer (or the
college on September 7. A short
program and a hubbub of games
opened the evening. Watermelon
was served and devotions closed
the mixer. S5.A.B. and Tri-A plan
to work collectively for decorating
the LMC and the dining hall for
Homecoming.




